
 
 

CITY OF KELOWNA 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: April 28, 2005 
File No.: 5320-20 Pasadena Road 
 
To: City Manager 
 
From: Transportation Manager 
 
Subject: Pasadena Road Local Area Service 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
THAT Council approve Local Area Service improvements on Pasadena Road from Hollywood 
Road South around and back to Hollywood Road South, as per the 635 Report from the 
Transportation Manager dated April 21, 2005; 
 
AND THAT the current financial plan be amended to include the total project cost of $159,300 
with funding recovered from the local area residents (debenture borrowed); 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Pasadena Road Local Area Service Construction Bylaw No. 9413 (File 
655) be advanced for reading consideration by Council. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Owners of property on Pasadena Road wish to include further improvements to their street to be 
performed in coordination with the upcoming portion of the South West Rutland Sewer Specified 
Area project. 
 
The improvements will include road drainage, road widening, concrete curb and gutter, and 
landscaping within the boulevard area. The project cost will be $159,300 and will be completely 
recovered from the owners benefiting property owners.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Ron Westlake, 
Transportation Manager 
 


